CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

President Norman Neu 364 Weston St. 893-4663

Vice President Judy ONeil 24 Cedarwood Ave. 894-2975



Secretary 17 Hamilton Rd.

Treasurer 35 Virginia Rd.

Amy Eastwood 893-3783

Karen Walz 894-0146

DECEMBER 1987

1988 CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION SCHOLARSHIP The Cedarwood Association Scholarship Committee is pleased to announce that it will award a \$300. scholarship in May, 1988. The scholarship will go to a graduating senior of any high school. His or her family must have been a dues-paying member of the Cedarwood Association for any two consecutive years since 1983. The student must be enrolled in an accredited post-secondary school by September 1988. Applications may be obtained in person or by writing to the pupil services department at Waltham High School late in January, 1988. The deadline for submitting applications will be sometime in Early March.

Anyone wishing to make a direct contribution to the Scholarship Fund may send it to Ellie Lyman, 340 Florence Road. Checks may be made out to Cedarwood Association Scholarship Fund.

100th MEMBER Congratulations to Cathy and Dan Biron. They were the 100th family to pay 1987 membership dues. The Birons were presented with a lovely needlepoint wall plaque beautifully made and donated by Diane Saran.

PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT Our new playground equipment arrived in late September and was well used by the neighborhood children through the fall months. We urge residents to report to the police any vandalism in the playground or any other part of the neighborhood.

CHRISTMAS CAROLING Come caroling! We will meet on Sunday evening, December 20 at the corner of Thornton Rd. and Cedarwood Ave. at 6:30p.m. Please fill out the "caroling form" and return to Ellie Lyman by December 19.

ANNUAL MEET-ING AND ELECTION OF OFFICERS All residents are invited to attend the annual Cedarwood Association meeting on Monday evening, January 11, 1988 at 7:30p.m. in the second floor conference room at Woodside's Service Station. We will be discussing old and new business as well as electing officers for 1988. If you have any business you would like to have discussed or if you are interested in serving as an officer or committee member, or if you would like to nominate someone for a position, please contact Judy 0'Neil at 894-2975.

CAROLING!

Name(S)	Address	Prione
We	will join you on December 20 for	caroling in Cedarwood!
	would like the carolers to sing i	
	would like the carolers to stop a	

Please return form to Ellie Lyman, 340 Florence Rd. or call 899-7369



YARD SALE

More neighbors than ever participated in this year's Great Cedarwood Yard Sale. We hope that all the participants were happy with our decision to hold the sale in the fall and that all profited well! When would you like to have the 1988 yard sale? Let us know!

STREET
REPRESENTATIVES

A sincere "thank you" to all the street reps for your years of dedicated service. We really appreciate you! Cantwe count on your help for another year? If delivering the newsnotes has become a problem for any of you, please let us know.

A street rep is needed for Weston St. This route extends from Summit Ave to Sibley Rd. on the south side of the street only. If you are willing to deliver newsnotes on this route, please contact Judy O'Neil...someone, please???*

SERVICE COMMITTEE

Do you need or can you provide a service such as babysitting, typing, housekeeping, yardwork, etc.? Contact service committee chairperson, Leslie Kilgore. Call 899-7346 after 6:00p.m. or fill out the services form and drop it off at 30 Harland Rd.

	SER VICES	
Name	Address	Phone
Ican provide	this service(s)	atake
I am in need	of this service(s)	
Return to Les	lie Kilgore, 30 Harland Rd.	

CEDVICEC

CEDARWOOD TEE-SHIRTS We have a few tee-shirts left over from our last order. The sizes are children's medium and large and adult large. Price is \$7. for children's tees and \$8. for adult tees. If interested, contact Judy O'Neil.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! We wish you and your family a very happy and healthy holiday season!

Norm, Judy, Karen, Amy, Ellie and Lesli

* a street rep is also needed for Rockridge Road. If you're willing to serve as street rep for this route, please call me ! Judy